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In Brief: 

 Our Word of the Week  

 was ‘tenacity’, the first of 

 our five key character 

 strengths. 

 

 Term 1 Enrichment      

Options  start next 

Wednesday  - students 

joining football training will 

need studded boots and  

 shin-pads.  

 

 Is your child set up for 

success? Check our  

 Essential Equipment list  

 to make sure they have all 

 the compulsory kit.  

 

 The PE timetable for  

 Term 1 is now available on 

 our website. Click here to 

 find out what your child  

 will be doing and what kit 

 they’ll  need.  

 

 Well done to Colby in 7MB 

who won the compass 

mnemonics contest in 

Geography  this week, 

creating ‘Notice Everyone’s 

Super Work’ (see below)  

 as a way to remember the 

 points on a compass!  

 

 

 

ALL SET FOR SUCCESS  

 

Welcome to the first issue of The Bulletin for the new academic 

year. As the first full week of term draws to a close, we are really 

pleased to see our new students settling in and our school com-

munity evolving. In keeping 

with our commitment to char-

acter education we have intro-

duced The Suthers Tree (see 

left), which places character 

development at the heart of 

everything we do. Devised in 

consultation with students, our 

model is based on five key 

strengths: Tenacity, Optimism, 

Respect, Curiosity and Hard 

Work. All of these traits have been proven to contribute to aca-

demic success and to lifelong well-being. We’ll share more infor-

mation about this soon but do please take the opportunity to talk 

about it with your child and find out what they’ve learned so far. 

We are already very proud of the ways Suthers School students 

have developed in their time with us and we are excited about 

what the future holds—including the launch of our brand new 

leadership academy next week! #Futureleaders  

‘Work Hard, Be Kind’ in Action  
Well done to  Lewys in 8JU (see 

right)  for the  brilliant voluntary 

work he completed over  the  sum-

mer. Braving all  weathers and long 

hours, Lewys helped raise funds  and 

awareness for Blind Veterans UK . 

He’ll be helping out again this week-

end too! To find out more about this 

worthy cause, click here.  Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

http://thesuthersschool.co.uk/data/uploads/web/files/TSS_Equipment_List.pdf
http://thesuthersschool.co.uk/data/uploads/web/files/Autumn_1_2018.pdf
https://www.blindveterans.org.uk/

